
Photos from August 

 
Pontoon rides on Lake Tomah 

 
Checking out the 4H entries from the recent fair 
 

 



  
 
Music time 

 



 
Brutus the mini pig is always a hit! 
 
 

How can August almost be over. We want to continue the Dog Days of 

Summer!  We had fun going to the International Gardens in La Crosse, 

singing along to many of our entertainers, playing games, doing crafts, 

checking out the new location of Mary Morrow’s Attic, hearing stories 

with Ted and getting outside as often as we can, even picking some 

wildflowers on our strolls. We hope all the kids going back to school 

have a great year. It is never too early to start thinking about some 

unique pumpkin decorating creations, as in October we will once again 

have a contest so our courtyard is adorned with pumpkins        

Have a great day! 

-Linda 


